From: Campos, Marco A. [mailto:Marco.Campos@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 8:07 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Return from Washington D.C.

Mr. Berlin,

I have returned from Washington D.C.  There I attended training/conference for the Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF) Task Force Officer.  This trip was from 03 June 2019 through 07 June 2019 and was an all expenses trip paid for by the Department of Justice.


Det. Marco A. Campos #21017
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